
Dear Parents  

Greetings From Blossom Public School and Jr. College (New)....  
*Please note-*   

Open day for PT-1 is scheduled from 26th July 2023. 

Please follow the date and time strictly. 

Parents have to bring their ward along with them. 

Students must come to school in school uniform only. 

There will be no school for them. 

 Fees of Term -I  are to be cleared before open day. 

Parents are instructed to refer the Date and Time slot given below 
 
Take care. 
 
Regards 
 
 Mrs. Vandana kharat 
 Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


